
Courtesy of, Dawn Vankeuren Descendant of Arthur Lockwood   
"Picture donated in 2014 by Dawn Vankeuren, great-great-grandfather of Arthur Lockwood." 

 

I thought you might like to see a picture of my Great- Great- Grandfather, Arthur 

Lockwood. He survived to marry and have my Great Grandmother. I have the bugle 

insignia shown on his hat. Dawn- 

Dear Dawn, 

I am replying to your posting of Arthur Lockwood your Great-great Grandfather.  

I would like to share some information with you about him. Enlistment: July 23. 1862 

Muster in: Sept 11, 1862. Promoted to Corp, June 19, 1863 / Sgt. April 18, 1864. 

Discharged: July 7, 1865 the picture you have is when the Regiment was called 19th 

Conn. In Nov. 1863 they changed over to 2d Conn Volunteer Heavy Artillery until the 

wars end. With your permission I would love to post this picture to fb. I am Civil War 

Reenactor with Second Connecticut out of CT. Thank you, Victor Scalora  

 

 

 

 


